
	

	          February Newsletter

· Field Trip 3rd & 7th Grade   2/19/2025
· 100th Day of School! 2/6/25

	· No School February 14th-17th -Presidents Day
· 3rd Quarter Midterm  2/24/2025
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Snowshoeing Grades 5th – 8th Grades  2/6/2025

	A Message from Mr. Jamison
February is upon us.  We are already two weeks into the third quarter.  Next Thursday will be the 100th day of school.  Our nurses wanted to clarify some news that has been informally circulating: at this time, we do not have any confirmed cases of Bordetella Pertussis (whooping cough) at Boulder Elementary School.  There are many illnesses spreading around, some of which are accompanied by cough.  This seems to happen this time of year. We still would like to encourage everyone to practice good hand hygiene (wash your hands).  Your students are encouraged at school to wash their hands and use hand sanitizer frequently.  The snow shoe excursion is next week, February 6.  Our 5th-8th grade students will be headed up to Elkhorn with their teachers for a day of learning and experience.  Six of our students are headed to the county spelling bee in Clancy on February 5.  The Bee begins at 6:00PM.  Congratulations and good luck spellers!  Parents of current 4 and 5 year olds:  The Kindergarten Roundup is on Friday, April 11.  For more information, there will be a flyer on our website and those who want more information and to schedule can call Tawni in the main office.  There will also be information coming in the Monitor.  If you know anyone living in the Boulder Elementary District who has a 4 or 5 year old at home, please help pass on the information about the Kindergarten and Kinder Cub Roundup.  Current Kinder Cubs do not attend the Roundup as they are already our enrolled students, and they will be advancing to Kindergartens.  For the parents of our current Kindergarten and Kinder Cubs: on April 11 there is no school for your students.  Everyone else will be in school as usual. This is for our Kindergarten and Kinder Cub Roundup.  Our teachers and paras will be busy on that day taking care of next years Cubs and Kindergarteners.  Parents, we would just like to remind you that, since a real Montana winter is here, our students will go outside for recess unless it is below 0*F (-17.5C).  Appropriate winter clothing is a must: coat, hats, gloves.  We recommend snow pants as our playground is wintery-white.  Kids can make snowmen and snow angels, but we do not throw snow.


	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	





